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Notices for Sunday 21 April 2019 
 

THE PARISH OFFICE is closed. It will reopen on  
Thursday 25

th
 April at 10.00am. 

 
WE WELCOME today in Holy Baptism, Tyler Stephen Gee.  Please 
pray for him and for his family and supporters. 

 

NOTICES FOR TODAY 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during 
service. Older children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing 
facilities available in the disabled lavatory. 
 
TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service. Please join the 
Baptism party in the hall for a glass of “bubbles” 
 
EASTER EGG HUNT - After the service today there will be an Easter Egg 
hunt in the church to which all children attending the service that day are 
invited. 
 
APRIL’S NEWSLETTER is available at the back of the church. 
 
LENT APPEAL – Please return your Lent boxes as soon as possible. 
Any cheques should be payable to ‘St Peter’s PCC’. 
 

 

THIS WEEK 
 

IVY CAFÉ – Wednesday 24
th

 April, 3.00 - 4.00pm in the church hall. 
All welcome to drop in, free tea coffee & biscuits. Look forward to seeing 
you there. If you would like to help with the Ivy Café, please speak to 
either Rosanna or Moira. We could do with more helpers, also if you 
could either make or buy a cake. Please see the rota on the 
Churchwardens table at the back of the church. 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 
FIRST COMMUNION CLASSES begin Thursday 2

nd
 May, 3.45pm in 

the Lady Chapel. 



2 

 
NEXT CHOIR PRACTICE – Friday 3

rd
 May, 6.00pm  

 
NEXT PEBBLES PRAISE – Sunday 5

th
 May, 9.15am. 

 
FINANCE TEAM MEETING - Sunday 5

th
 May, 12.15pm in the 

Vicarage. 
 
AMNESTY INTERNATIONAL LETTER WRITING GROUP meets 
Wednesday 8

th
 May in the Vicarage at 8.15pm. 

 
BEER & CURRY SOCIETY MEETING, - Thursday 9

th
 May, 7.00pm at 

The Wheatsheaf, 8.15pm Montys Restaurant, The Mall, Ealing. 
 
BEST FEET FORWARD - Saturday 11

th
 May, Ruislip Woods, 3 hours 

approx./5 miles. Meet 10.00 am at Church car park. Leader:  Richard 
Morse Contact No. on the day: 07713 158480. Further details to be 
announced. Optional lunch at end of walk. Please contact Richard Morse 
if you would like to come on this walk, so we can organize car transport. 
richardhenrymorse@gmail.com   
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